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38 Rotherwood Road

East Ivanhoe  3079

29th April 2009
Scouts at Rosanna
This is to let you know that from next week – Wednesday 6th May, Scouts for Rosanna members will occur at the Rosanna hall at de Winton Park from 7pm – 9pm. (Please note that this is an earlier time than when meeting at Macleod.)
I am delighted to inform you all that Michelle Renfrew, an experienced leader at 1st Ivanhoe will be the Scout Leader. We are hoping to build up to 4 leaders in this section, so please do not hesitate to contact me if you are able to assist with this.
I am sure that you have all enjoyed the experience at Macleod Scouts & we thank Gaby & Brett very much, but I believe that the time is right for the move back to the Rosanna Hall.
Yours in Scouting
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Banyule District 

District Commissioner – Barb Brook 9499 5569 dc.banyule@vicscouts.asn.au

